
Hookstone Chase Primary School 
Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ 

Telephone:  01423 886026    
e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft 
                   
 9th January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Welcome back to a new year which I hope will be happy and successful for you and your family.  I 
look forward to continuing to work with you all and welcoming you into school. 
 

We are looking forward to an exciting year and in particular our 50th Birthday Celebration event on 
Saturday 30

th
 June 2018.  We are hoping to open the school to past pupils, parents and staff as well 

as put on a range of activities and displays.  Please complete the proforma below if you would like 
to be part of the steering group.  Alternatively, if you have any ideas for the event, please also let 
me know on the proforma.  Many thanks and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Well done to Epic Emeralds for achieving the most House Points last term.  They will have their very 
own non-uniform day on Friday 12th January. 
 

Also congratulations to Rowan Class who had the best attendance last term.  They will have a non-
uniform day on Friday 19th January.  What a wonderful start to school Rowan Class. 
 

Well done to our End of Term Merit Winners who were rewarded for consistent effort. I hope you 
enjoyed using your stationery prizes. 
 

Enclosed with this letter is a summary of your child’s attendance last term.  I am aware that there 
are a very small number of children who have medical conditions which require them to have time 
off school, but the rest of the children should aim to achieve 97% attendance.  Please note that 
persistent absence due to unexplained medical conditions will require a letter from your child’s GP.  
Thank you for your commitment to ensuring good school attendance for your children.  If there are 
any difficulties regarding attendance or other matters regarding your child at school, please don’t 
hesitate to talk to your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
 

With all good wishes for a successful term. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ann L Wheatcroft 
Headteacher 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
I would like to join the Steering Group for Hookstone’s 50th Birthday.                                                   
My preferred meeting time is:  9.00am or 2.00pm during school or 6.00pm or 7.00pm after school. 
 
My idea for the Celebration Day is: ……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name: …………………………………………………………………… Child’s Class: …………………………………………………. 

mailto:admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk

